President Arthur S. Flemming University of Oregon Eugene, Oregon 97403

Dear President Flemming:

We would like to express our thanks and appreciation to you and your staff for the cooperation extended to the Black Student Union during one of our darkest hours.

We hope that this cooperation will not cease once the immediate reaction to Dr. King's death has subsided, but that this same kind of cooperation can be used to solve some of the racial problems existing on campus.

Sincerely yours,

Johnny Holloway, President

Black Student Union

